
June lo,1999 

Attorney General John COmYn 
P.O. Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 78711 

Dear Attorney General ComYn: 

This correspondence is to request a letter of opinion relative to state officials and employees who 
have the authority to enter into an oral contract on behalf of the State of Texas. 

Your attention to this issue is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

L 
Ron Wilson 


